PRESIDENT: Red Baker 265-6915 GRAND DIRECTOR: Lon Curtis P.G.P.

SECRETARY: Alice Curtis 267-2066 SGT AT ARMS: Larna Hoyt





CARSON VALLEY CHAPTER NO. SEVENTY-TWO P.O. Box 2242 Minden, Nv. 89423

AUGUST MEETING

COCKTAILS AT 6:00 P.M.

Tues. Aug. 10th. TEQUILA DAN'S

DINNER AT 7:00 P.M.

Our Annual B.B.Q./Picnic went over great, or as they say "WE DONE GOOD". Our CONGRATULATIONS go to the winners of our Charity Raffle. The two main prizes were won by Diana Zafranovich (the dinner ring), and the Nevada Sunset Afghan, was won by Bob Gorran, a member of Chapter #35, and an associate member of our Chapter. Thanks to you all, who bought and sold the raffle tickets, we were able to donate \$400.00 to the D.A.R.E. Program. Thanks also, to the members and ladies, who brought salads and desserts, in order tho help keep our cost down. The area was so well cleaned, when we left, our \$50.00 deposit was returned.

Our next meeting, as you see, will be a return to TEQUILA DAN'S, who will be offering our choice of Babyback ribs, or a mexican Buffet, as we enjoyed at our last visit. The price will be the same as last time. \$11.00. We've received many requests to have our meetings toward the second week of the month, so as not to conflict with the Elks family dinner night. Let's try it.PLEASE, phone us at 267-2066 A.S.A.P., so that we can give the restuarant a "head count", and let them know the choice of our dinners. Don't wait until August 9th to let us know.

Dues are coming in slowly, so let me remind you that our fiscal year starts on July 1st. Although our Per Capita tax was raised to \$10.00 per year, we don't feel that it's necessary to increase our dues of \$24.00.

Don't forget that we reserved two spaces at the Elks Pancake Breakfast and Flea Market, on Sept. 5th, Labor day weekend. If you have anything to donate, we'd appreciate a call. If you want your donations picked up, call 267-2066, if not, we'll be at the Stratton Center Location at 8;00 a.m. on Sept. 5th. Come and have a good time, even if you don't have a donation.

Congratulations to our newly elected Officers, who were sworn in at the B.B.Q.. Let's give President "Red" and his staff, our continued support.

We'll be awaiting your call for the next dinner/meeting.... (267-2066)

Yours for bigger and better FOOTPRINTS,

August Birthdays: Alice Curtis (5th), Doug Struthers (6th), Marie Aguirre (16th) Bob Farkas (16th), Laverne Hill (21st), and Colleen Tucker (28th).

Business card size ads are available for \$30.00 for the year...if you would like to purchase one, please send your business card along with your check to the above address..and support your advertisers...they support our newsletter.

SILEX FARMS WES,

Registered Pygmy Goats
Registered Miniature Donkeys

Larna M. Hoyt Owner - Breeder

HOME PHONE (702) 267-2066

Minden, Nevada (702) 267-4355

BUSINESS CARD

AD SPACES AVAILABLE

\$30.00 PER YEAR

LON CURTIS
PAST PRESIDENT GRAND CHAPTER

INTERNATIONAL FOOTPRINT ASSOCIATION
INCORPORATED

RETIRED POLICE CAPTAIN

RESIDENCE 1399 SANDEN LANE MINDEN, NV 89423

